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Premier Law Group Supports Women's Rights and Planned Parenthood 

At Premier Law Group, we believe strongly in women's rights. That's why we are 

proud to announce that we will be donating $100 to Planned Parenthood for every 

woman on our staff. 

This donation is our way of supporting the vital work that Planned Parenthood does 

in providing reproductive health care and education to women across the country. 

We believe that everyone has a right to make their own decisions about their 

bodies and their health, and we are committed to standing with Planned 

Parenthood as they continue to fight for these rights. 

Our mission at Premier Law Group is simple: provide the best for our clients and 

make sure Washington residents are informed about their legal options. This 

mission applies equally to our clients and extends to the people in our community! 

It is important to everyone at Premier Law Group to keep striving to make our 

world better than before, and women's rights are a big part of that.  

We believe that when you support women, you support everyone. Women are the 

backbone of society, and we must continue to fight for their rights and protections. 

We hope our donation to Planned Parenthood sends a message of solidarity to 
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everyone who supports women's rights. We stand with you, and we will keep 

fighting. 

Women's rights are human rights.  

Thank you for supporting us as we support Planned Parenthood! We hope that you 

will join us in our commitment to equality for all. 
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